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TO:       Public Service Commission of Utah 
 
FROM:        Division of Public Utilities 
       Philip Powlick, Division Director 
       William Duncan, Manager, Telecommunication & Water Section 
       Mark Long, Utility Analyst 
 
SUBJECT:    Scheduling conference request in the Matter of the Request of WaterPro, Inc. for 

a Rate Increase 
 
RE:             Docket No. 09-2443-01 
 
DATE:       October 5, 2009 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:           REQUEST A SCHEDULING CONFERENCE  

 

The Division recommends the Commission schedule a conference with all parties to outline the 

calendar of due dates for this docket. 

 
ISSUES: 
 
On August 19, 2009, WaterPro, Inc. filed an application with the Commission asking for an 

increase in their tariff rates.  The completion requirement of two hundred forty (240) days will 

end April 16, 2010.  The Division has sent a data request to WaterPro, Inc. for additional 

information to begin the analysis process and to determine what rates would be just and 

reasonable.  At this time, the Division recommends calendaring a scheduling conference that will 

establish a schedule that can be followed by all parties in this Docket. 

 
cc: Trisha Schmidt, Assistant Attorney General 
 Darrin L. Jensen, C.E.O./Gen Mgr, WaterPro, Inc. 


